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Highlights for May 
 
 

The Wednesday Noon 
Bible Study will continue until 

May 17.  We are currently 
working on Proverbs.  Feel free 
to drop in and join in on the 
discussion.  Read some of 
Proverbs to prep yourself, but 
even without prior reading, you 
will find the time beneficial. 
 
 

Soulspace 
First Sunday of the Month 
(May 7) 
This is a time of contemplative 
prayer in the style of Taizé.  We 
sing chants like "O Lord Hear 
My Prayer" and "Stay Here and 
Keep Watch With Me", we hear 
a brief passage from the Bible, 
and we spend time in silent 
reflection.  Bring a friend. 
 
 

Tuesday, May 9 
BC Election Day 
The Fellowship Hall of ORLC 
will be a voting place on BC 
Election Day.  The election 
crew will be here from early on 
the morning until late in the 
evening, so it is best to leave 
whatever task you might have 
in the hall or kitchen or janitorial 

area for some other day.  Other 
than this exclusion, the church 
office will be open and the 
sanctuary will also be 
accessible. 
 

Annual Choir Concert: 
Sunday, May 14, 
7:00 p.m. 
For a special treat on Mother's 
Day, come to hear our amazing 
ORLC Choir as it marks the 
end of the choir season.  There 
will be dessert and 
refreshments afterwards. 
 
 


